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The Bahrain Polytechnic Business 
School will soon launch an 

Events Management major as part 
of its Bachelor of Business degree.  

An external validation panel 
comprising experts from European 
universities reviewed suitability of the 
new programme in terms of content 
quality and relevance to industry. 

“Events Management is of high 
demand in Bahrain. Using our 
problem-based approach, we intend 
to build a unique programme 
where the students will get hands-
on experience and be ready for the 
corporate world.” stated the Acting 
CEO Dr. Mohamed Al-Aseeri,.

“Together, collaborating with 
our Polytechnic team, I’m sure 
they can develop a brilliant Events 
Management curriculum.” concluded 
Dr. Al-Aseeri.

Bahrain polytechnic 
begins new course

The mobile diabetes unit of 
RCSI Bahrain and Bahrain 

Diabetes Society will be soon 
returning to schools, educating 
children about diabetes and the 
importance of healthy lifestyles. 

The programme, which will be in 
its second edition when re-launched 
in September, will be modeled on 
the successful previous edition. 

A deal to this end will be 
signed in September, which also 
see the community initiative 
getting cemented into the RCSI 
Nursing curriculum. 

The Mobile Diabetes Unit, 
supported by the Rotary Club 
Manama and BNL, had visited 
more than 18 primary schools.

Through the collaborative 
“Move with Us” programme, 
RCSI Bahrain’s senior nursing 
students visited government 
and private schools and 
children were educated with the 
support of Lilly Conversation 
Maps, education leaflets and 
games that were developed by 
the University’s Community 
Engagement Office.

Fighting diabetes

The Chief Executive Officer of Bahrain Bourse (BHB) Shaikh Khalifa bin Ebrahim Al-Khalifa honored 60 students who took part in the TradeQuest Induction Program on 23 June 2014. As part of the 
programme, participants were then divided into teams consisting of five students, where teams virtually traded at BHB and NYSE for a period of three weeks and were also taught ways to manage 
their portfolio and make buy and sell decisions.

ST CHRIS HOLDS
PRIZE DAY 2014
St Christopher’s School’s Annual  

‘Prize Day’ was held at the Saar 
campus Auditorium. 

Following the opening address by 
Head of Senior School,  Nick Wilson, 
the  Senior  School  Choir  sang  ‘Let  
It  Go’, Matthew Holman played ‘The 
Swan’  by  ‘Saint-Saens’  on Cello 
accompanied by  Liz Holman on 
Piano and Arnold Brass performed 
Three Sea Shanties. 

Subject prizes and  trophies  were  
presented by  the  Principal,  Ed  
Goodwin,  School Governor, Suha 
Matar and the guest of honour for the 
evening, Deputy Ambassador, British 
Embassy Bahrain, Russ Dixon.  Vote 
of  thanks  was  proposed  by  the  
Head  Girl,  Hana  Nasif  and  Head  
Boy,  Milan  Malik. 


